
From: BRUCE L HELLEMN
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: My lungs need help
Date: Monday, February 12, 2018 10:30:59 AM

As someone who just had to have a breathing test because of
problems with my lungs I urge you to support SB1508 to fund
DEQ and you oppose to SB1541 which strips DEQ of authority
and the CAO rules of important health based standards.
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